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Dr. Gottesman’s message 
Sent:    Wednesday, March 16, 2011 12:53 PM 
To:  ******** 
The NIH community has watched in horror as the natural catastrophe in Japan has unfolded.  
Many of us have scientific colleagues, students, friends, and family in areas of Japan affected 
by the earthquake and tsunami.  Our hearts go out to them. 
 
Many of you have asked me whether there is anything we can do to help.  Plans are underway 
to provide temporary scientific homes at NIH for Japanese colleagues and fellows who may 
have lost research facilities in Japan.  Also, the Foundation for Advanced Education in the 
Sciences (FAES) has established a fund to help earthquake victims in Japan.  Voluntary 
contributions may be sent to FAES, NIH Building 60, Suite 230 (One Cloister Court, 
Bethesda, MD 20814) and designated for the "Japanese Earthquake Fund." 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael M. Gottesman, M.D. 
Deputy Director for Intramural Research 
	
 


